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Contractors selected for community and sport facility 
 

Residents are a step closer to having their own community and sporting facility at Catherine Park with 

Council accepting a tender for the works at last night’s Council meeting. 

 

Belmadar Pty Ltd will deliver the new Catherine Park Community Centre and Sports Amenities and will 

include: 

 

Community Centre       

• Community hall and kitchen;    

• Meeting room; 

• Amenities; and 

• Outdoor area 

 

Sports Amenities 

• Changerooms 

• Amenities 

• Store rooms 

• Referees and first aid rooms 

• Kiosk; and  

• Landscaping 

 

Mayor of Camden, Cr Theresa Fedeli said the multipurpose facility will add to the impressive list of 

community sport facilities in the area. 

 

“Council is committed to providing residents with fantastic community and sporting facilities throughout 

the area,” Cr Fedeli said. 

 

“This multipurpose facility will allow Catherine Park residents to have their very own sporting facility and 

will be a great addition to Council’s existing community halls and sports fields.” 

 

The project will cost over $1.8 million and is scheduled to be completed in August 2020. 
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